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u
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u
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dyerl-j@live.com

u

MICHELLE AGGAS: Secretary
mlaggas@gmail.com

u
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josmith619@gmail.com

u
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glenda-gm@att.net

u
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u
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Membership Meeting Location and CTV Sponsor

Bold italic type denotes CTV events * Denotes required attendance and participation for 100%er Award eligibility
tMembers attending these Events receive 100%'er credit in lieu of Cowtown Events

SaturdayFridayThursdayWednesdayTuesdayMondaySunday

SaturdayFridayThursdayWednesdayTuesdayMondaySunday

Calendarthe
Space constraints mean it is not always possible to show every-
thing on this calendar. Please check the website in addition!!!

National Hobby Month

Board Meeting

Cowtown 101
6:30 pm

* Membership
Meeting - 7:30 pm

Lowdown 
Deadline

Bath Safety Month

People's Choice 
Car Gimmick & 
Chance Rallye - 
Georgetown, TX

Board Meeting
---------------------

Lowdown Deadline

* Membership
Meeting - 7:30 pm

NCCC Nat'l 
Committee 
Meetings

People's Choice 
Car Show & 
Funkhana  - 

Georgetown, TX

NCCC Nat'l 
Governors 
Meeting

January 2018

February 2018
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

Larry Dyer : Ambassador

dyerl-j@live.com

u
NCCC EVENTS

Rick Watson: Chairperson
 rickandkaren96@att.net

Doug McMahon: Co-Chairperson

u
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION

Cydnie Geyer: Chairperson

Robert Geyer: Co-Chairperson

geyerdrill@aol.com

u
PARLIAMENTARIAN

Raley Smith: Chairperson

rsmith1203@att.net

u
SOCIALS

Larry Dyer: Chairperson

dyerl-j@live.com

u 
SOCIAL & DIGITAL MEDIA

Doug McMahan: Chairperson
macsvettes@gmail.com 

u
TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY

Scott Wheeler: Chairperson

wheelfs@gmail.com

u
TIMING

Becky Clark: Chairperson

bcdc5356@gmail.com

Mary Pittman: Co-Chairperson

AUDIT

TBD: Chairperson
??@??

u

CAR SHOW

TBD: Chairperson
??@??

u
CHARITIES

Debbie Lindsey: Chairperson
debglind@aol.com

u

CTV CRUISER

William Nolan: Chairperson

wmmnolan@msn.com

Robert Geyer: Co-Chair

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman: Chairperson

marypittman@hotmail.com

u
EQUIPMENT

Robert Geyer: Chairperson

 geyerdrill@aol.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Donna Forsythe: Chairperson

dforsythe817@gmail.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Ann Walker

ann.walker@charter.net

u 

MID-AMERICA

TBD: Chairperson

??@??

Committee Chairs 2019 Committee Chairs 2019
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Vice President's Report

 

JANUARY

Let me start out by saying I hope I can perform up to your expectations. I haven’t 

been a member of Cowtown very long and still don’t know everyone’s name yet. 

This, plus I haven’t been an officer in a Corvette club in over 6 years, I realize 

I have a challenging job in front of me following Becky, but I will do my best.

That said I want to thank everyone who attended the Christmas party, I hope 

everyone enjoyed themselves. I especially want to thank all those who helped 

plan and decorate Esparanza’s.

Since this is my first month, trying not to make excuses, I haven’t had the oppor-

tunity to plan anything for January and will be announcing plans for February 

shortly.

Larry Dyer
Vice President
dyerl-j@live.com

From The President's Desk

I hope you had a 
wonderful Christmas 
with your families 
and wish you all a 
Happy New Year.

I’d like to thank all 
members for allowing me to become 
your 2019 President and look for-
ward to your continued support. 

I would like to welcome our new 
Vice President, Webmaster, Board 
Members and Committee Chairs.

During the months ahead, our Club 
will be holding Car Shows, Cruisers, 
NCCC Events, Socials and many oth-
er fun activities. With you attending 
and helping out at our events they 
will be a great success and you will 

have a great time. 

For new and old members, I wel-
come you to attend our monthly 
board meetings and give us new 
ideas and express your views about 
our club activities. 

Because of my new job, I have been 
out of the picture a lot this past year, 
but I am looking forward to seeing 
you at the membership meetings and 
many of our events.

2018 “What I Saw Along the Way” photo contest

2nd:  George 
and Michelle 

Aggas

3rd:  Robert 
and Cydnie 

Geyer

Don Wells
President
dfw73vette@att.net

Since I have a bit of space to fill..... dahn dahn dahhh!!

"A Note from the Editor"

I took over the editorship of this glorious publication at the beginning of 
January 2014, and according to my fingers, toes and steam powered aba-
cus by the end of this year, that'll be 6 years. However, as much as I have 
- and still do - enjoyed the monthly endeavor, I've pretty much run out of 
ideas. So dear reader, it is with regret that I announce that I'm throwing 
in the towel at the end of 2019.

which nicely segue's into

WANTED:  Corvette Club Newletter Editor. 
No experience necessary, as minimal training and help may be 
provided. Prefered qualifications include breathing, slow toping 
skills, the ability to breathe and tope at the same time and lim-
ited commuter computer skills.

Applications on a postcard to : The Editor pjatctv@gmail.com

mailto:dyerl-j%40live.com?subject=
mailto:dfw73vette%40att.net?subject=
mailto:pjatctv%40gmail.com?subject=


www. cowtownvettes.org www. cowtownvettes.orgPage 6 Page  7

 
At the time of this writing your 
website is up to date. Doug has 
completed the Christmas Party & 
Awards Banquet pages and the 
Cook Children’s Christmas Party for 

the Kids pages and both are under Recent Events 
on the website. 

Being the new Webmaster for Cowtown Vettes is 
an honor and a new challenge for 2019 for us all.
Doug has done a great job creating, designing, 
and maintaining the site for the past 16 years. 
With the bar set so high, I will need and appreci-
ate all the help I can get.

CowtownVettes.org has

5 Times been First Place Winner of the 

National Council of Corvette Clubs 

– National Website Contest –

Won for CTV by Doug McMahan
      
To maintain a great website, we will need great 
pictures, content, and members willing to help 
provide both.

Being a newbie to CTV, just in the middle of year 
two and still learning everyone’s name, I have 
enjoyed attending many of the events, and re-
ally appreciate all the support and help from so 
many members.

I love cars Corvettes and computers and look 
forward to working as your webmaster.

In closing please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions, suggestions, or com-
ments about YOUR club’s website.

Again, if you are hosting or just attending an 
event please send me an email and I will add 

you to the online drop box for pictures.

Also, names and what the picture is about will 
be a great help.

Doug McMahan will still be handling Facebook, 
email distribution list, and Social Media.

Remember, it is your website and Cowtown’s 
image on the world-wide-web – it needs to be 
the best - period.

Webmaster

Larry Currey
Webmaster
larrycurrey@att.net

  

Gwynne Hanna
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

01/02 - Walt & Sharon Zschirnt
01/09 - John & Nancy Dick
01/09 - John & Barbara Morton
01/13 - Dan & Tamra Novak
01/18 - Daniel & Daina Eckles
01/28 - Jerry & Debbie Lindsey

01/08 - Charles Chenault 
01/10 - David Gill 
01/10 - Lisa Harrison 
01/11 - Don Wells 
01/13 - Becky Clark 
01/15 - Pat Gray 
01/15 - William Nolan 
01/17 - Barb Greenfeder 
01/17 - Red Greenfeder 
01/18 - Larry Schaapveld 
01/23 - Yvette Lewis 
01/27 - Larry Hoaldridge 

None that did not become members

New Members Frank & Ki Ki Harvey – 2009 Blue Coupe

Visitors

Membership

Rookie of the Year 2019

The following members joined Cowtown during 2018, therefore, they are eligible for 
Rookie of the Year for 2019:

Bryan Day					     Nick & Glenda Kupferle
Kenneth & Robin Hamilton		  Nicholas Kupferle IV
Scott & Lisa Harrison			   Mack Maxwell
Frank Kyong (Ki Ki) Harvey		  Craig Plunkett
Lester Herndon & Cheryl Jackson	 Thomas Simpkins
Richard & Carol Hill			   Bob & Kay Snegon
	

mailto:larrycurrey%40att.net?subject=
mailto:vettelady67%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
http://cowtownvettes.org
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2018 was another fun year for the 
Cowtown Cruiser Program.  There 
were 10 participants who made it 
to the end of the year.  Six of those 
finished with the top 3 awards with 
over 100 points each and four fin-

ished at the Bronze level with 50 or more points.  
Thanks to all who participated!

The top 3 competitors were:

1st:  Robert and Cydnie Geyer
2nd:  William Nolan and Mary Pittman
3rd:  Doug and Glenda McMahan

Bronze Level:

Chad and Christi Martin
Larry and Jan Dyer

There were also a number of great photographs 
submitted for the “What I Saw Along the Way” 
photo contest.  Once again we had several first 
time participants and some great photos.

1st:  Don and Nancy Wells
2nd:  George and Michelle Aggas
3rd:  Robert and Cydnie Geyer

Thanks also to all who submitted entries.

The 2019 Cruiser Program kicked of on January 
1st and new cruiser packets are available online 
or in paper form.  This includes the 2019 Cruiser 
logo, log sheet and program rules.  The cruiser 
program was started as a way to encourage mem-
bers to get out and see where their Corvettes 
can take them and also, as a type of competi-
tion program for those who were not interested 
in the racing competition, but wanted a bit of 
a challenge.  This can be a club organized trip 
or a personal trip through the countryside, and 
it provides a year full of opportunities during 
your travels.  Even if you are not interested in 
collecting cruiser points you can still participate 
in the Cruiser Photo Contest by taking photos of 
your Corvette at the unique or interesting places 

you “saw along the way”.  We had some amaz-
ing photos submitted for the 2018 contest and I 
know many of you took photos that you did not 
submit.  Pretty much all of us have a cell phone 
or camera that can be used to capture that special 
moment with your Corvette.

For the Cruiser Program to remain viable, first, 
we need people to participate.  Simple as that....it 
is a great way to get involved in Cowtown Vettes 
and an especially great way to meet and get bet-
ter acquainted with some of your fellow Corvette 
owners.  No special equipment involved...just the 
cruiser logo, log sheet and some type of camera 
whether it be a cell phone or a fancy camera....
either works.  Secondly, we need members to 
suggest places to go and to sponsor cruises.  This 
can mean finding a great curvy road, a venue 
that might be interesting or possibly a favorite 
restaurant you want to share....then plan the route 
and lead us there.

This year William Nolan and Robert Geyer will co 
chair the Cruiser Program and already have some 
cruise ideas in the works.  If you need assistance 
planning a cruise they can hopefully point you in 
the direction for the information you need.  We 
are also planning a Cruiser 101 to assist you in 
understanding the program better.

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to ask.

William Nolan
Cruiser Chairperson
wmmnolan@msn.com

Robert Geyer
Co-Chairperson

Cowtown Cruiser

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson
buehler8721@gmail.com

Charities

On Wednesday December 12th 2018, CTV members supported the Cook Children's Christmas party.  The club 
also donated $337.50 to support the party, which was held in the large area behind the main lobby of the hos-
pital.  Our members arrived at 10:00 to help set up and the party was from 11:00 - 12:00.  

The children who were able to leave their rooms enjoyed refreshments, a visit with Santa and a toy to take back 
to their room.  Cowtown members helped take pictures with Santa, served refreshments and helped the chil-
dren select their toy.  Members also helped the children with simple crafts.

Thanks to the following members for being there today:

•	 Barb and Red Greenfeder
•	 Gwynne and Gary Hanna
•	 Becky and David Clark
•	 Margaret and Fred Proctor
•	 Jo Anne Smith
•	 Doug McMahon
•	 Vicki and Larry Kirby
•	 Connie and Ronnie McCrary
•	 Cindy Brown
•	 Bill Buehler

No, I couldn't list my name because I wasn't there.  I had a nasty cold and had to stay home.
Those who could went to La Familia afterwards for mexican food..

mailto:wmmnolan%40msn.com?subject=
https://www.dontforgettofeedme.org
mailto:buehler8721%40gmail.com?subject=
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Charities Cook Childrens Christmas Party

December 12th 2018,
Fort Worth, TX

A Short Walk to Save a Life

As most of you know, I am a staunch supporter of the National Kidney Foundation due to my 12+ years of dialyzing because 
of non-working kidneys. As a dialysis patient myself, I know firsthand how kidney disease impacts a family and how a little 
knowledge can go a long way.

PLEASE JOIN ME...on May 11, 2019, when I plan to walk with other kidney patients, organ donors, transplant recipients, family, 
friends and co-workers from Fort Worth and surrounding communities at LONE STAR PARK in Grand Prairie to help raise aware-
ness of the more than 30 million Americans affected by kidney disease. (1 in 3 American adults is at risk for kidney disease. 1 
in 9 American adults has kidney disease--and most don't know it.) Please mark you calendars and make plans to join me and 
other walkers representing Team CORVETTES FOR NKF.

If you have not joined our Team, please click on the NKF link on the Cowtown Vettes website, which will take you to the NKF 
Walk website. (NOTE: Be sure to search for the Corvettes for NKF Team and sign up there.) NKF is one of the few organizations 
that does NOT require payment in the form of a registration fee. However, we hope that you will use your many contacts, as 
well as Facebook, to fundraise for this annual DFW event.

If you have questions or problems, please call/text me at 817-846-9478. 

In addition to participating in the Walk each year, YOUR continued support in the form of purchasing 50/50 RAFFLE tickets and/
or participating in the SILENT AUCTION at Cowtown Vettes Annual TMS Super Speedway Weekend April 27-28, 2019 is greatly 
appreciated.

I will start selling 50/50 raffle tickets for $1/ticket at the January membership meeting and continue selling them  at each mem-
bership meeting until CTV's TMS Super Speedway weekend, when tickets will be sold at the event site and at the host hotel until 
the Raffle drawing is held on April 28 2019.

After the Awards Presentation on Saturday night, a drawing for the 'winning ticket', as well as other door prizes, will be held, 
followed by a Silent Auction. ONE-HALF (1/2) of the raffle proceeds go directly to the National Kidney Foundation serving 
North Texas, along with ALL of the proceeds from the Silent Auction. Your donations go directly to vital programs that help fight 
kidney disease through prevention, advocacy and education.

I hope that you will dig deep into your pockets to help Team Corvettes for NKF to be a Top NKF Fundraiser once again this year.

Remember: "A short walk can help someone take a lifesaving step."

Thank you.

Sylvia Hoaldridge
Team Captain, Corvettes for NKF

NOTE: After the NKF Walk on May 11, we will meet for brunch/lunch at Mimi's Cafe in Arlington Highlands on I-20.

http://www.banyanbarware.com
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CTV Christmas Party CTV Christmas Party

December 1st 2018,
Esparanza’s.

Fort Worth, TX

December 1st 2018,
Esparanza’s.

Fort Worth, TX

http://www.banyanbarware.com
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Upcoming events:

04/27-28	
Texas Motor Speedway  -  23rd Annual Super 
Speedway Weekend
06/08-09	
Fat Daddy's Bar & Grill  Spring Scramble, Car 
Show, Funkhana & 2 Rallyes
09/21-22	
Mineral Wells 7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

A complete schedule and flyers for these events 
will be coming soon at www.cowtownvettes.org.

We continue to look for new locations to hold 
autocross events.  If you know of a location that 
might work please contact me or Doug.

If you have questions around NCCC, our events 
or competing, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me, Doug or your NCCC Governor – Glenda.

Rick Watson
NCCC Event Coordinator
rickandkaren96@att.net

Doug McMahan
Co Event Coordinator

NCCC EventsNational Corvette Museum

The only thing going on at the museum is MiM, Muse-
um in Motion, the Daytona Rolex 24,  January 23rd 
thru 28th. 

The participants will visit unique Florida attractions in-
cluding a tour of Daytona Beach and ending at the race 
as part of the Corvette Corral.

Contract Karen @ 270 467-8804.

For those who are going on the Corvette Caravan:

On Thursday, August 29 registered event attendees 
will be treated to a live concert by Jefferson Starship.

I have about a dozen Corvettes from my other club 
who will be joining us to Windstar and beyond.

Larry Dyer
NCM Ambassador
dyerl-j@live.com

http://www.cowtownvettes.org
mailto:rickandkaren96%40att.net?subject=
http://dyerl-j@live.com
https://www.corvettecaravan.com/


SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248
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Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html

2019 is here! 

Ready or not it is a new year with a 
new beginning and I look forward to 
what it brings.

Cowtown closed the year with a great year of com-
petition along with a great Christmas party where a 
nice time was had by all and the 2018 awards were 
presented (see website for the details). 

The new year brings new officers to the board and 
new ideas! It is exciting when someone new steps 
up and gives us a new outlook on things. 2019 
should be a wonderful year, making new friends 
that love the Corvette like you do.

The Southwest Region Awards Banquet for 2018 
is February 9th hosted by Longhorn Corvette 
Club from Austin and will be a fun filled week-
end which starts with a tour of Maxwell’s Vehicles 
Unique in Georgetown. Regardless if you competed, 
worked or just like a good time, join us for the 
banquet; Cowtown has numerous folks receiving 
awards and you can join us in accepting Cow-
town’s #1 Regional Club Award. There is a 
fundraiser for the region consisting of a funkhana 
and a car show on Saturday at the Georgetown 
Historic Courthouse. That night will be the ban-
quet with good food and entertainment along with 
the awards. Sunday morning will have a Gimmick 
and Chance Rallyes and will end at a place with 
more food. LCC has secured a block on rooms at 
the Comfort Inn in Georgetown at 11 Water Edge 
Circle. The block will remain open until Jan. 22. So 
make plans to attend and book your rooms!

Cowtown’s events of 2019 that we will host are as 
follows: 

Practice Autocross at Burleson High School 
sometime around first of March (tentatively 3/8). 
This is where we dig out the timing equipment and 
hook it up to make sure we are ready for our first 
fundraising event in April. This is also where if you 
are interested in knowing what a corner worker 

does, we do a small training for that. 

We will then be prepared for April 27-28th at 
Texas Motor Speedway where Cowtown hosts 
a fun-filled event, even if you don’t compete. The 
competitors love this event! Cowtown workers and 
all competitors also get to lap the big oval track on 
Sunday morning and what a thrill it is to drive the 
NASCAR track! We will need Cowtown members 
to step up and work this!

The June 8th event at Fat Daddy’s in Mansfield 
is for the fun at heart! This is a car show, funkhana 
and 2 rallyes. Always fun and funny! Come out and 
try this one! I promise you will have a great day! 

There are two additional events like this in 2019; 
February 9 & 10 in Georgetown, TX and March 
23 in Palestine, TX.

Then Cowtown rounds out the year, September 
21-22nd with an event, probably in Mineral Wells 
but we are always looking for a new location!

These events are our fundraising events for Cow-
town. We can’t do any of this without you and the 
membership!

Be sure and check out the website for all events 
of Cowtown and the Southwest Region. 2019 will 
be a good year! 

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.net

NCCC Governor2019 SWR Competition Schedule

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

02/22-23 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

02/09
Georgetown, 

TX

SWR Awards Party & Banquet, hosted by Longhorn Corvette 
Club 

ALL

Banquet Registration Deadline: Jan. 29, 2019 (postmarked)

Location: Georgetown, TX

Regardless if you compete, work events or just support a club 
that hosts an event - we invite you to come join us! Come par-
ticipate in the 2019 1st 4 sanctioned events too!

Room & Cost: Comfort Inn & Suites in Georgetown - Online

02/09-10
Georgetown, 

TX
SWR Fundraiser, Car Show, Funkhana & 2 Rallyes ◊ TOCC THT

03/09 Burleson, TX Practice Autocross - non-sanctioned CTV

03/16-17 Waco, TX
Baylor Stadium Parking Lot CTCC

4 Low-Speed Autocrosses ◊ MCCC

10 Low-Speed Autocrosses ◊

TBD TBD 1st SWR GOVERNOR’S MEETING @ TBD ALL

03/23-24 Palestine, TX Dogwood Festival, Parade, Car Show, Funkhana & Rallyes TV

04/06-07
Waco, TX? 
Holland, TX

TBD

COAST
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Little River Dragway

3 Drag Events - MT, Record & ET (all 1/8? mile) ◊

04/13-14 Waco, TX
TSTC - Airport CTCC

4 Low-Speed Autocrosses ◊ TCCC

10 Low-Speed Autocrosses ◊

04/27-28 Ft Worth, TX

Texas Motor Speedway - 23rd Annual Super Speedway 
Weekend

CTV (BRCC)7 Low-Speed Autocross Events◊

5 or 7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Laps on the Oval Sunday Morning

05/03-04 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

05/25-27 Stroud, OK 21 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊
CCOC, TVS 

& ETCC

06/08-09 Mansfield, 
TX

Fat Daddy’s Bar & Grill  CTV (BRCC 
/ CCT)Spring Scramble, Car Show, Funkhana & 2 Rallyes ◊

TBD TBD 2nd SWR GOVERNOR’S MEETING @ TBD SWR

July N/A No Events - hot in our region N/A

7/7/2012 Denver, CO NATIONAL CONVENTION 2019 Nat’l

August N/A No Events - hot in our region N/A

09/6-07 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
mailto:glenda-gm%40att.net?subject=
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
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CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them:
Caps.Visors, Sweatshirts, Long Sleeve T-shirts, Short Sleeve T-shirts, 
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts, Polo shirts Name Tags 

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

We also have stickers, patches and koozies

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.

Thanks! Donna Forsythe 
Logo Merchandise Chairperson

WHO DOES WHAT

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u

Cowtown Corvettes MarketplaceCowtown Corvettes Cars and Parts

JOE ROSALES • 817-399-8584
jmr353@yahoo.com

Music For ALL Occassions

In the absence of an 
ad from our sponsor, 
here's a few things 
you might need when 
out on a cruise in your 
Corvette.....

On a more serious 
note, if you know of 
a business that would 
like to become Cow-
town’s Platinum Spon-
sor, please contact one 
of the Officers. 



Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, or 
are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.htmlJuly 7 - 12, 2019

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101
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DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

www. cowtownvettes.org

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html
http://www.cowtownvettes.org/

